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John Ely 
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10/5/2017 
 

RE: SLI 50 Last Time Buy 

 

Dear UNIPOWER Partners, 

In response to our earlier announcement of the discontinuation of the SLI 50 (7/2017), 
we were able to procure a limited supply of necessary components to build a last run of 
SLI 50 inverters. With that advancement, we are offering our customers a last time buy 
of the product. Orders for the SLI 50s must be received by 10/21/2017. Please 
remember that the quantities are limited. As a suitable future replacement for the SLI 50 
inverters please refer to the SLI 15 24/48 (data sheets attached).  

If you have any questions regarding this last time buy or discontinuation of the line, 
please do not hesitate to contact me at: 954-905-1097 or email me at: 
john.ely@unipowerco.com. UNIPOWER has many new products in the works and I look 
forward to writing again soon to discuss our latest innovations with you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

John Ely 
Vice President of Marketing 
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